

## Rolling Hills PTO NEWS For May, 2018

\* \* \* NEXT MEETING Tues., May 8<sup>th</sup>, 6:30 p.m. \* \* \* \* (LAST MEETING OF THE SCHOOL YEAR!!!)

**LET'S GO GAGA!** If you haven't already heard from your kids, the Gaga Pit is in operation, and the kids are having a blast playing. If you want to learn the rules, check out this link: <a href="https://www.gagacenter.com/nyc/about/what-is-gaga/">https://www.gagacenter.com/nyc/about/what-is-gaga/</a>. We are still waiting for delivery information on the remainder of the sets before we can determine a Community Build date. We will send out a Sign-Up with all of the specifics as soon as we have them.

**BOX TOPS** – Thanks for turning in those Box Tops! Every little bit helps. We'll announce classroom winners at the May PTO meeting. Grandma Sue Cusick has graciously assumed Committee Chair for next year! Thank you Cheri Cayon for all of your hard work over the last several years!

**'Cinco de Mayo' SCHOOL DANCE!** Sat., May 5<sup>th</sup> Get ready to Rumba! Go to <a href="http://signup.com/go/aHNHunF">http://signup.com/go/aHNHunF</a> to see how you can help. Bring the family out, wear your favorite Cinco de Mayo outfit, and get ready to Cha-Cha the night away! And don't forget to get your Raffle tickets for the famous Basket Raffle! Tickets go on sale this Monday, 4/30, after school. If you'd like to help sell tickets, go to Sign-up at <a href="http://signup.com/go/cqFgSsO">http://signup.com/go/cqFgSsO</a> to find a time-slot that will work with your schedule, and Thank You in advance!

TEACHER AND STAFF APPRECIATION WEEK (TAW) - Mon., May 7th - Friday, May 11th We have a great week planned for the Rolling Hills Staff for the entire week. This year's theme is 'Our Teachers and Staff Go Above, Our Students Go Beyond.' We'll have a Kick-off Breakfast, a Raffle Day, a few other special things sprinkled throughout the week, and a Cook-out to end the festivities on Friday. Check out the Sign-Up at <a href="http://signup.com/go/MXMtUoS">http://signup.com/go/MXMtUoS</a> for time slots for volunteering, for food, and for gift cards for raffles.

We are also looking for 3 parents from each grade to come in to **Decorate the Teachers' Doors**. The Door Theme will be 'Thanks for Helping Us Soar!" to coincide with the overall theme. Set-up times would be Friday, 5/4, any time, including after school; Saturday night during the dance; or Monday, 5/7, any time. You can figure out which set-up times work best for the 3 parents for your grade. (1st Grade is designed & pieces cut out – just need to put up!) **Please sign up at the link above or call/text Dawn Ackerman if you'd like to do this 262-470-8823.** 

**OFFICERS NEEDED FOR PTO** - Looking for 2 individuals to fill Treasurer and Secretary positions. As our last meeting will be next Tues., 5/8, we will need to put forth a vote for these positions. We will also need Committee Chairs for next year for Movie Nights, Holiday Fair/Cookies with Santa, and VIP Breakfast, as well as a Boy Scout Rep (PTO Sponsors Boy Scouts- very easy.) Without people to help organize these events, we will not be able to have them, including Boy Scouts. Please contact Dawn Ackerman if interested in any of these positions, especially the Officer positions that need to be voted on May 8<sup>th</sup>.

IT'S A BUSY, BUSY MAY!

DON'T FORGET TO LIKE US ON FACEBOOK AT 'Rolling Hills Elementary PTO' for up-to-the-minute updates!